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Construction Notice – Highway 19A and Shelly Road Intersection Upgrade 
 
The intersection at Highway 19A and Shelly Road is identified for signalization in the City’s Master 
Transportation Plan. The contractor, Copcan Civil, will begin construction in this intersection on Monday, 
October 29 with work expected to complete in late December, weather permitting.  
 
The intersection upgrade will include: 

• Installation of traffic signals on Highway 19A and Shelly Road 
• Streetlight upgrading at the intersection 
• Crosswalk letdown modifications at all four corners of the intersection 
• Concrete curb, gutter and sidewalk removal and replacement 
• Line painting eradication and reinstatement on Highway 19A and Shelly Road. 

 
General traffic interruptions 
When necessary during construction, traffic will be controlled in all directions for both vehicles and pedestrians. 
Please expect interruptions to traffic flow including, lane closures, turning restrictions and intermittent 
alternating single-lane usage. For the public’s safety, the instructions provided by traffic control personnel must 
be followed. Access to sidewalks and pedestrian crossings within the intersection will be dependent on 
construction activity and should be used with caution and at the direction of traffic control personnel when 
present. The contractor will complete this work as efficiently and safely as possible. The City thanks residents 
and businesses for their patience during construction. 
 
Final construction drawings are available on the City’s website. Questions about the project should be directed 
to the City’s engineering department; do not direct inquiries to the contractor, Copcan Civil. 

 
### 

 
For more information: 

Engineering Department   250 951-2484; engineering@parksville.ca 
 
Media contact: 
 Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications 250 954-3073; dtardiff@parksville.ca 
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